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With reference to the above subject, we hereby confirm that there is no such 
unpublished price sensitive information or events which may have bearing on the 
price movement of the company. 

The company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to the 
exchanges as and when required in due compliance with Regulation 30 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (Listing 
Regulation). We do hereby confirm that there is no information relating to the 
company's performance/operations, which ought to have been disclosed by the 
company. 

We have always ensured and shall continue to be committed to be in strict 
compliance with the Listing Regulation. 

Thanking you, 

for GMR Infrastructure Limited 

T. Venkat Ramana 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer 
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